
Sent: 22 February 2018 10:51 
To: BMSDC Planning Area Team Green 
Subject: Planning application DC/17/04402 Beachams Farm 
 
Dear Sirs, 
I write to you in my capacity as chair of the Nayland Conservation Society. Although the property lies 
outside the parish of Nayland with Wissington many of our residents use the bridleway and we are 
all deeply alarmed at the destruction of the rural nature of a charming right of way. Accordingly I 
would be grateful if you would address the following points: - 
1 It is noted that the alignment width and condition of the public rights of way shall remain 
unaffected unless otherwise agreed in writing and that any damage resulting from works must be 
made good. The public right of way leading from the base of Gravel Hill has been substantially 
enlarged and a new hardcore base has been inserted upon the grass, destroying the rural 
appearance of the site. Please confirm whether permission has been granted for this action and if 
not whether enforcement action will be considered. If permission has been granted please explain 
how it is proposed to restore the footpath to its previous state and the time scale for such works. 
2 Please confirm if the applicant has shown legal rights of vehicular access over the bridle 
path. If no such rights exist please confirm what action will be taken to prohibit the current 
movement of vehicles over the bridle path? 
I await your response, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mike Hunter 
 


